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The Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) between Consob and the Guardia di 

Finanza has been renewed 

 
The President of Consob, Professor Paolo Savona, and the General Commander of the 

Guardia di Finanza, Gen. C.A. Giuseppe Zafarana, today signed the renewal of the 

Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) which continues to strengthen cooperation between 

the two institutions. 

 
At the same time, a conference was held this morning in favor of officers and managers, 

with the aim of investigating, in the light of technological evolution, the role of Artificial 

Intelligence in protecting the markets in their respective control activities. 

 
The agreement will make it possible to deal with the risks arising from emerging threats, in 

relation to which prevention and contrast strategies can be jointly developed, also through 

the work of the technical tables set up for the study of specific phenomena. 

 
Both authorities also undertake to strengthen the promotion of educational activities related 
to both professional training and external communication events. 

 

Rome, 21 October 2022 
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